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There will be a called meeting of the
congregation on October 31st for the
purpose of electing the Officer Nominating
Committee.

RISE/Youth Group met on Sunday and used virtual reality headsets to visit Afghanistan
and hear the story of a young girl who is not allowed to attend school. They studied a
passage of Bartimaeus. Together, with VR, the group experienced Afghanistan culture
and how Jesus sees the world to examine individual perspectives.



We will have our annual HVPC Women's Retreat on March 25-27 at the beautiful
Camp St. Christopher. We'll do a book study on "Fervent: A Woman's Battle Plan to
Serious, Specific and Strategic Prayer" by Priscilla Shirer. Please let Tracy Conner
know if you're interested in attending and if you'd like to talk about one of the
chapters in the book. ALL women are welcome.

Congratulations! Aubrey (Plum) and
Dustin Glendinning had a baby boy
born September 30th. He weighed
8.8 lbs and 21 inches long.  The
grandmother is Elinor Boone and her
husband is Randy Boone, who was
our interim pastor before
Rusty.  Mother and baby are now
home and doing well.  



SARA'S CURE FUNDRAISER

Rieko S. is hosting a fall silk floral arrangement sale at her home on Saturday, November
6th from 12 - 5:00 p.m. (drop in). Proceeds will benefit Sara's Cure. She's worked with
Mickie Benton on these special arrangements.

1155 Eaglewood Trail
Charleston, SC 29412

Please don't park in front of the orange cone.

Contact Rieko at (843) 696-5924 with any questions.

SUNDAY YOUTH LUNCHES

Please help provide meals for our
Sunday Youth Group by signing up
HERE. Food needs to be dropped off
in the Fellowship Hall kitchen by that
Sunday at noon. If providing the main
dish, please select from the following
list and indicate which you plan to
bring in the comments section. 

-Pizza
- Chicken tenders and mac & cheese
- Breakfast for dinner (casserole, etc).
- Sandwiches or meat/cheese rolls
ups with chips
- Snack/finger foods

We'd like to also provide a salad and
fruit each week. All meal components
(main, salad and fruit) are for 7
people. Call or email Natalie in the
Church Office if you prefer to sign up
that way. Thanks for your support!

FALL FESTIVAL for ALL AGES
Saturday, October 30th
10:00 AM - Noon

Join us for our church Fall Festival
event on Saturday, October 30th
from 10:00 - Noon.  We are bringing
back the “pumpkin path” to walk! We
will also have a pumpkin patch photo
op and scavenger hunt!  Children are
invited to wear their costumes for
Halloween. While we enjoy this
special time together, we also want to
remember those in our community
with needs. So, in conjunction with
our Fall Festival, we will have a
“Coats and Cans” drive...we
encourage you to bring some canned
goods for JI Outreach and/or coats
for the Men's Winter Clothing project
the day of the Fall Festival. Everyone
of ALL ages come join the fun!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D44ACA82DA3FECF8-sunday


James Island Outreach Volunteer Coordinator (Part-time) Job Opportunity
 
"James Island Outreach has been blessed with incredible generosity from our community
of volunteers and donors. To support the continued growth of our organization and
maximize our community impact, we are currently recruiting for a Volunteer Coordinator to
join the JIO staff. As you may know, our faithful Volunteer Coordinator, Claire Bergstrom
has announced her "retirement" after many years of service to JIO. 
 
As one of our volunteers, you understand just how important our volunteer program is to
the fulfilment of our mission of improving lives for James Island and Folly neighbors in
need. If you or someone you know is interested in learning more, please reach out to us!
 
The ideal candidate will be a service minded individual and compassionate advocate for
those in need. The Volunteer Coordinator is responsible for the organization-wide
volunteer program that connects those wishing to serve the James Island Outreach
mission, vision and values with current service opportunities. Key duties include volunteer
recruitment, volunteer training, scheduling, recognition and feedback, and record
keeping. The position is part-time and features flex-time scheduling 20
hours/week. Experience in non-profit administration is preferred and proficiency in
Microsoft Word and Excel are required.  
 
The full position posting and online-application is available through Together SC
Careers. Interested parties should contact Al Simmons at alsimmonskw@gmail.com for
more information specific to this opportunity at James Island Outreach."

Lane Copeland (10/23), Samuel Sloane (10/26), Josie Stewart (10/28), Chris
Benson (10/29), Adam Webber (10/29), Bob Davison (10/31),

​Andrew Ronayne (10/31).

Please be in prayer for:
Bill and Lucille Royall, Pam Pickenpaugh , Rodney Dantzler
family, Cathy Chihocky and family, Jim and Pat Hodnett, Anita
Sloane, Marg Mills, Kitty and Cam DeVane, Wilma Deddish,
Paul Rumple, Tommy & Sue Mathews, John DeVane, Dennis
Mottin Sr., Ronnie Hill, Lois Amos, Bob & Audrey Geiger,
Peggy George, Tom & Beth Gibbs, Gabbie Pasela, Betty and
Dan Mizzell, Franklin Foster, Charles Truluck, Brittany Baker,
Tom Ellenberger, Roy Evans, Jane Murphy, Tammy Powles
and Richard, Tyler Thompson, Mariah Buttler, The Chavis',

Timothy Ellenberger, Suzanne Deddish Taylor, Rosemarie DeGroot, John & Page
Thomas, Jim Hampton, Virginia Thomas, The Woods Family, Paul Bauersfeld, Dwanda &
Bob Millege, Rich Lane, Alyssa Marie Brown, Laura Deddish Burton, Liz Lasicki.

http://em.networkforgood.com/ls/click?upn=VAGGw4zHikj3d-2F5242H3ZuiiduzYNXfp0hsZHOQbU7iNBoOByTDxKahFtAP7i0xN-2F6HY5FE1JGztjWWUljWUOCUr9md5yht6zsCmPrPsNG-2BdTSUFI0OyxN2Pp2iv8hQn35NtFPOzuCxXp2AK31rp4CaXdPXUCpZ16B9oOXfE8l6PfLmDislZOUZv8VzAxKq4t8oHzoloumc2-2BiEWvTq7GQ-3D-3DzB0q_ppA5z73XYaTrb-2FP0H-2FF-2B1EVX00Rphhzvo5fNWD4NOZY4Nb-2B1xYS-2B7oiPyI5TGRGXnaLKUA97uAbHzy1FRZJXZEwxDQbJ4NnBYIcNP3X1LM-2BeapcrbsnqkQHpI7pM1iTuF-2FhM6Cf9ftInoPhKh5NqaRUa3H9bmHADUu5v5RrYi3TMoeWwgYqCI4MemzGlkz6aB6IXdmEd0X8LdODUs0z3ACxSgqXXSKzK-2BjV1ar4K-2BFrq82OvxnmvZq6htfkcDu-2F-2BIRGkhr8VzdUwZcROjcv-2BdC7hhtncxBNq4RPOcSEFmsHXWQm-2FHvGEFe9XH0E1ZyABkp8ZeVDMAWwyxboNB6zXfBEcVBC2zTbGwCmbIdU8O-2Bo-3D
mailto:alsimmonskw@gmail.com


“Sharing God’s Love with All''
- Mark 12:31

Mission Statement: Harbor View Presbyterian is a
neighborhood church that fosters relationships
through worship and fellowship, spreads love

through outreach, and seeks to create a spiritual
environment for lifelong learning.

Church Office: (843) 795-4072
​Rusty's Cell Phone: (864) 399-2288


